
       

Aurora Expeditions to cancel Russia itineraries 

 
SYDNEY, AUSTRALIA (08/03/2022) – Aurora Expeditions has confirmed that it will make 
changes to its upcoming voyages that include Russian itineraries in light of the invasion of 
Ukraine.   
 
The team at Aurora is now reviewing our deployment in the region and will advise our 
travel partners and guests of those changes in the near future.  During this time, we will 
continue to offer our flexible policies to accommodate for these evolving conditions. 
  
Any booked guests and trade partners of affected sailings will receive updates and 
specific details applicable to their booking, which will be available shortly.  

-END- 

For all media enquiries, please contact Svetlana Monastyrsky// 
PR Manager 

 + 61 452 604 514 e: svetlana@auroraexpeditions.com.au 
 

Notes to Editors 

About Aurora Expeditions  

Aurora Expeditions is an award-winning, Australian owned expedition company 
celebrating its 30th anniversary year. A pioneer in Polar Expeditions, Aurora is truly 
committed to environmentally responsible travel, we are committed to preserving the 
beauty and majesty that mother nature possesses, and we take real actions for the care 
of the planet.  

Founded on the guiding principles of adventure and endless exploration, the small ship 
experience is intimate and friendly, and Aurora Expeditions takes guests on perspective-
altering experiences to some of the most remote and incredible places on earth.  

Aurora’s two purpose-built ships, the Greg Mortimer and our brand-new small expedition 
ship the Sylvia Earle, are both designed for global discovery. The new ship is named after 
acclaimed marine biologist, oceanographer, explorer and conservationist Dr. Sylvia Earle. 
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As part of Aurora’s ongoing commitment to ensure that we are doing small ship 
expedition travel in the safest and most enjoyable way possible, every aspect of Aurora 
Expeditions’ Health and Safety program has been reviewed. Further information can be 
found here: https://www.auroraexpeditions.com.au/why-travel-with-us/health-safety/ 

For North American bookings & sales enquiries: please contact Lisa Bertini, North 
American Director of Sales 
Email: lbertini@aurora-expeditions.com 
Phone: +1 (206) 235-1964  

For Asia Pacific enquiries please contact Steve McLaughlin, Director of Sales – Asia 
Pacific Email: smclaughlin@auroraexpeditions.com.au 
Phone: +61 (2) 9252 1033 
Mobile: +61 (0) 417 233 635  

For UK and Europe enquiries for the UK and Europe please contact Jos Dewing, 
Managing Director - UK Email: jdewing@auroraexpeditions.co.uk 
Phone: +44 (0)7773 455 497 

For Quebec and Europe enquiries for Quebec and Europe (French speaking) please 
contact Nicolas Bilek, Business Development – Europe & Quebec Nicolas Bilek – Email: 
nicolas@auroraexpeditions.eu   
Phone: +33 610 270 703 

For more information, visit www.auroraexpeditions.com.au. 
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